
 
 
 
To: All University Contractors and Vendors 
 
From:  
 
Date:  March 16, 2018 
 
Re:    Smoke-Free Campus Policy  
 
 
 
Northeastern University strives to provide a safe and healthy environment in which to teach, 
learn, research, live, and work.  The University has concluded that a smoke-free campus is 
consistent with the University’s mission and purpose; will promote individual and community 
health; and will recognize employees’ right to work in a smoke-free workplace. 
 
Effective Aug12, 2013 
 
Smoking of any tobacco products is prohibited at Northeastern University, 
consistent with applicable law. 
 
This policy applies to all persons, including vendors and visitors, anywhere on University 
property and in buildings and facilities on all campuses, including parking lots, green spaces, and 
pedestrian walkways.  
 
Please be sure to notify all employees who may be working on any NU owned and/or operated 
location that this policy will be enforced and could result in immediate dismissal from campus.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Northeastern University 
617-373-2327 

Facilities Division Phone:  617-373-2700 
288 St. Botolph Street Fax:       617-373-8680 
Boston, Massachusetts  02115  


